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        REFERENCE:MOD3 MPO6-0276 MOD3
I wish to protest re the 6 extra blocks wanted in the subdivision in Narrawallee,in 
 St. which is off .
The local area has had huge amounts of green space cleared for housing and this is an
 extra developer grab. There is  a chance here  to save a stand of tall trees and provide
 some open space for locals.
The lovely nature of this area has changed with all the extra housing developments and
 spoiling the reason people want to be here.
thankyou
Frances Hepburn (Mrs)                 




